From: schadwick@webbfarry.co.nz

Sandy Graham; Cc: Response to LGOIMA 306106 part 2 Subject:

Date: Monday, 24 April 2017 02:24:41 p.m.

Attachments: image001.png

Dear Ms Chadwick,

To:

This email is a second response to information request 306106 for "a copy of all correspondence and information on the Council files relating to 123 Vogel Street/115 Cumberland Street since the date resource consent LUC- 2015-208 was granted."

As explained in my earlier letter, some documents were held back to assess whether the contents required redaction for reasons given in the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act. These documents have now been assessed and the following redactions have been made:

- 1. All personal contact details have been redacted from the documents taken from the complaint files COM-2016-504 and COM-2016-124. This is standard practice to protect the privacy of all parties involved in complaints made to council (Section 7(2)(a)).
- 2. Personal comments made by staff about other staff have been redacted from an email named Fw:Hi_redacted. This also comes under Section 7(2)(a) to protect the privacy of staff. The redacted comments are not related to the subject of this request, but are of a personal nature.

Download these and the remaining documents from

You now have copies of all the documents from the planning files. This information request will now be put on hold until you have reviewed these documents and have advised whether you need further documents from the building consent files.

Regards Arlene

Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz









